TOWN OF FREETOWN
CONSERVATION COMMISSION
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

In accordance with the Wetlands Protection Act (M.G.L. Ch. 131, §40} you are hereby noftified
of a public hearing.

The Freetown Conservation Commission will hold a hearing on Monday, July 29, 2019, at 7:00
p.m. in the Freetown Town Hall, 3 North Main Street, Assonet to review a Notice of Intent as
follows:

Submitted by: Massachusetts Department of Conservation and Recreation
Represented by: Shaun Provencher, DCR Land Protection Planner
Scope of Work: Trail construction, wetland crossing, and stream crossing work to open the

Proprietors Way Conservation Project up to public use on trails less than
36" wide open to non-motorized use. These trails qualify as "Minor Activity
in the Buffer and Riverfront Area" under 310 CMR 10.02(2){b)2.a.

Location: Proprietors Way (from Chace Road to Lakeville Town Lline) and lots
adjacent thereto.

All persons, parties, or corporations interested therein may appear and be heard in relation
thereto.

Keven V. Desmarais, Chairman
Freetown Conservation Commission

Note: As of July 22, 2019, the possibility exists that this hearing will open on Monday, July 29th
and be immediately continued to Monday, August 26th, due to confinued planning work
related to this project. Please check the regular meeting noftice to be posted on Tuesday, July
23rd, or e-mail conservation@freetownma.gov, for updated information.




